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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Kader Academy Ofsted Inspection 
 
We have just been made aware that we will have an Ofsted Inspection 
Wednesday 27th and Thursday 28th April.  
 
We truly value the opinions of our parents/carers and would be grateful if 
you could take the time to complete the Ofsted Parent View survey 
available online at : https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/  
 
During the inspection, inspectors will be collecting information about staff 
and children at the school by looking at school records, responses to the 
pupil survey, responses to the staff survey and observing the everyday 
life of the school. No names will be recorded, but some of the information 
may be capable of identifying a particular individual. Ofsted uses this 
information to prepare its report, and for the purposes set out in its 
privacy policy. Ofsted will not publish any information that identifies an 
individual in the report, but may name the headteacher and the 
proprietor. 
 
More information is available in Ofsted’s privacy policy:  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ofsted-privacy-
notices/schools-ofsted-privacy-notice#parent-independent-school  
 
The contact details for Ofsted’s Data Protection Officer are as follows. 
 
Email: informationrequest@ofsted.gov.uk 
or post to: 
 
Information management team  
Ofsted  
2 Rivergate  
Temple Quay  
Bristol  
BS1 6EH 
 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ofsted-privacy-notices/schools-ofsted-privacy-notice#parent-independent-school
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ofsted-privacy-notices/schools-ofsted-privacy-notice#parent-independent-school


 

 

 

 
Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete the online survey. 
 
Your Sincerely  
 
Mrs A. Mitchinson 
Principal 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       

 


